
Editor’s Comment:   

I have read this paper titled "Subclinical Malaria and Reticulocyte Count in Apparently Healthy Female 
Undergraduate Students in Rivers State University, Port Harcourt, Nigeria", which is OK, and can be 
accepted to publish at International Journal of TROPICAL DISEASE & Health after being revised the 
format to meet the publishing requirements. 
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